
Center for Judicial Accountabilitv, lnc. (CJA)

From: Brodie, Frederick <Frederick.Brodie@ag.ny.gov>

Sent Friday, December 14,2018 2:35 PM

To: Center for iudicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

Cc Paladino, Victor
Subfect RE: AGAIN -- NOTICE: Your Duty to Withdraw Asst. Solicitor General Brodie's Dec. 1O

2018 opposing memorandum in CJA v. Cuomo, No. 527081 -- & to ENJOIN the "force

of law" salary & lulu recommendations of the NYS Compensation Committee prior to
Jan. 1, Z

Dear Ms. Sassower,

I have checked both the in-box and deleted-items file on my computer, but I do not see your December 13 email. lt
must not have reached me for some reason.

ln response to your email, the respondents will not withdraw their memorandum in opposition to your motion in the
Appellate Division.

Very truly yours,

Frederick A. Brodie
Assistant Solicitor General
New York State Office of the Attorney General
Appeals & Opinions Bureau
The Capitol
Albany, NY 12224-034L
(5181776-2317

Frederick.Brodie@as. nv.gov

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA) [mailto:elena@judgewatch.org]
Sent: Friday, December 14,2OL81:04 PM

To: Underwood, Barbara <Barbara.Underwood@ag.ny.gow; Brodie, Frederick <Frederick.Brodie@ag.ny.gow; Paladino,
Victor <Victor.Paladino@ag.ny.gov>; Mahanna, Brian <Brian.Mahanna@ag.ny.gov>; Bragg, Alvin
<Alvin.Bragg@ag.ny.gov>; Sabel, Janet <Janet.Sabel@ag.ny.gov>; Brown, Gary <Gary,Brown@ag.ny.gov>; Colangelo,

Matthew <Matthew.Colangelo@ag.ny.gov>; Garnett, Margaret <Margaret.Garnett@ag.ny.gow; Sheth, Manisha
<Manisha.Sheth@ag.ny.gov>; Stauffer, Kent <Kent.Stauffer@ag.ny.gov>; Levine, Meg <Meg.Levine@ag.ny.gov>; Dvorin,
Jeffrey <Jeffrey.Dvorin@ag.ny.gov>; Kerwin, Adrienne <Adrienne.Kerwin@ag.ny.gov>; Lynch, Helena
<Helena. Lynch @ag.ny.gov>
€c: ad3clerksoffice@nycourts.gov;'Jane Landes' <jlandes@ nycourts.gov>
Subiect: AGAIN - NOTICE: Your Duty to Withdraw Asst. Solicitor General Brodie's Dec. 10, 2018 opposing memorandum
in CJA v. Cuomo, No. 527081 - & to ENJOIN the "force of law" salary & lulu recommendations of the NYS Compensation
Committee prior to Jan. 1, 2019

TO: Attornev General Barbara Underwood

I have received no response from you -- or anyone on your behalf : to my below time-sensitive e-mail, sent more than
24 hours ago. Here it is again - with the few typos, etc. corrected.

a//-(


